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Thursday 7th November 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our new Eco Ambassadors Committee have been busy planning ideas for the year 
ahead and for the month of November, they have decided to run the ‘Cut Your 
Carbon’ campaign. This is a national campaign run by Eco Schools, with the simple 
aim to cut the carbon emissions of each family in our school, which will help to 
reduce the effects of climate change in our school community. 
 

The Eco Ambassadors will introduce the campaign to the children in Friday’s 
assembly.  Please find attached the checklist for your family to try to work through 
before the end of November, along with the rationale for each target on the 
checklist.  The Eco Ambassadors will visit classes at the end of the month to do a 
simple survey to find out how many children have achieved each target. The class 
with the most children taking part will win some extra playtime. Additionally, if many 
children take part, we have the chance to win a mural for our school grounds. 
 

The key message the Eco Ambassadors want to give is that we can all make a 
difference and play our part in reducing climate change by making a few small 
changes.  We look forward to seeing the results at the end of November. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs H Wing 

Eco Ambassadors Leader 
 


